
If a person believes he has been discriminated against, due to disability, by an action or 
inaction by the USDA Forest Service, he may file his allegation of discrimination with 
the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director of the Office of Civil Rights.  The mailing 
address is: USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., 
Washington, DC 20250-9410.  
 


